
Lawrence	Jayhawk	Kennel	Club	
October	28th,	2019	
General	Meeting	Minutes	
Location:	Conroy’s	Pub	
Recorded	by	Deb	Duncan,	1st	Vice	President.	

	
Ø The	Lawrence	Jayhawk	Kennel	Club	held	their	October	28,	2019	General	Meeting	

at	Conroy’s	Bar	and	Grill	meeting	room.	A	program	was	given	by	Annie	Martin	
Lefler	of	the	Free	State	Collective.	Ms.	Lefler	spoke	on	the	use	of	CBD	for	dogs.	

Ø A	meeting	followed	after.	There	was	no	President	or	Secretary	Report.	Lee	Boyd,	
treasurer	reported	that	the	account	balance	of	$XX.XX.	We	lost	$195	during	our	
fall	training	class.	Final	expenses	are	still	being	compiled	for	the	dog	show.	It	
appears	we	made	approximately	$4,000.	

Ø There	was	no	1st	Vice	President	report.	

Ø Second	Vice	President,	Amber	Miller,	reported	that	the	three	short	classes	are	
coming	up.	Right	now,	three	people	have	signed	up	for	Dog	Therapy	classes.		

Ø New	Business:	A	new	members	application	was	read	for	Elaine	Riordan.	

Ø Old	Business:	A	lengthy	discussion	regarding	the	feasibility	of	spring	classes	as	
well	as	well	as	potential	locations	for	classes.	The	fairgrounds	has	approached	us	
about	renting	the	community	arena.	No	action	was	taken.		

Ø Meeting	adjourned	


